
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 8th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As sport captains and therefore Bronze Ambassadors, your child has been invited to attend a 

conference at Arthur Mellows Village College. During this session your child will find out more 

about their role, both within the SOKE Partnership and within school. Pupils will need to ensure 

that they have their full PE kit in school on this day as they will be required to attend the event in 

kit as an element will be practical. 

 

The conference is on Tuesday 16th January 2024 and runs from 12:15pm – 2:45pm.  Your child 

will be accompanied to this event by a Norwood staff adult and will travel to and from the venue 

by taxi. 

 

Your child will need to take a packed lunch with them to eat at AMVC and will need a full water 

bottle. 

 

If you have any other questions, please speak to the either the office or Miss Hodgkins. 

 

Please fill in the slip below and return via email by Friday 12th January 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins     Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead      Head Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child Name: ____________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the BA Conference at Arthur Mellows Village College and 

can travel in a taxi on Tuesday 16th January 2024. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: ____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

